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28th February 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Our Year 4 children have been invited to watch the Alsager High School production of 
‘Oliver’ at Alsager School on Wednesday 1st March 2017.  
 
The children will be walked down to Alsager School after lunch and will return to Excalibur 
in time to be picked up as normal at 3.15 pm. 
 
Please ensure that your child has suitable clothing and footwear for the walk. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to school or grant permission using 
ParentMail PMX.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss H Taylor 
Teacher 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Alsager School Production - Oliver 
 
I give permission for my child to be walked to and from Alsager School on Wednesday 1st 
March 2017. 
. 
 
Child’s name………………………………… Signed……………………………………… 
 

 
 
 
 


